SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT

FROM THE CONFERENCE OF NEC

HELD ON 21 OCTOBER 2007 AT 8.05 P.M. AT THE SEAT OF NEC.

On 21 October at 8.05 p.m. another press conference was held at the  seat of the National Electoral Commission. 

The following NEC’s members participated in the conference:

Deputy Chairman of NEC


Judge Jan Kacprzak

NEC Member



Judge Maria Grzelka

NEC Member



Judge Andrzej Kisielewicz

The Deputy Chairman of NEC informed that in several Local Electoral Commissions in Warsaw, among others in the Warsaw districts of Ursus, Ochota and Praga Południe, and in Poznań there were problems with supplying the right number of ballot cards. It is connected with a very high turnout as well as with security measures – Local Electoral Commissions are not immediately supplied with the number of ballot corresponding to the number of voters registered in particular constituencies. According to Judge Kacprzak, Local Electoral Commissions realized too late that there are not enough ballot cards, which contributed to the extension of the voting process till 8.30 p.m.
The election silence will last therefore at least to 8.30 p.m. The extension of the election results from the duration of the voting process, which according to the resolution, extends the election silence. The National Electoral Commission is obliged to announce this information publicly.
